
 
 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

Department of Health seeks feedback on Children's 
Oral Health Program  

Start Date: February 24, 2023 
End Date: March 10, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

The Department of Health is asking Nunavummiut to provide feedback on the Nunavut 

Children's Oral Health Program to improve preventative dental care in children across 

Nunavut. Community members and parents or guardians with children under 12 who 

have received a dental checkup, teeth cleaning, or fluoride treatment from the Children’s 

Oral Health Program are invited to participate. 

The survey aims to gather information on community dental needs, challenges in 

accessing dental services, and areas for improvement. Feedback will help the 

Department of Health understand and address community dental needs and improve 

current approaches and services.  

Through the Children’s Oral Health Program, eligible children receive a minimum of one 

annual dental visit from a team of dentists, hygienists, and dental assistants. The 

program also hires Community Oral Health Coordinators to be program representatives 

in each community. 

Services include dental screenings, sealants, fillings, extractions, fluoride treatment, and 

referrals for further treatment. The program operates in schools, health centres, 

daycares, community centres, and health fairs.  

To participate in the survey, please visit 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NUChildrensOHP-English  
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https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NUChildrensOHP-English


ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Media Contact:  

Danarae Sommerville 
Communications Specialist 
Department of Health 
867-975-5712 
dsommerville1@gov.nu.ca  
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